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EOIR to Host National Stakeholder Meeting 
for Law School Immigration Clinics 

SUMMARY: The Executive Office for Immigration Review (EOIR) invites faculty, staff, and 
students from law school immigration clinics to attend a national stakeholder meeting focused 
on pro bono advocacy.  

EOIR continues to build upon the guidance in EOIR Director Memorandum 22-01, Encouraging 
and Facilitating Pro Bono Legal Services, and welcomes the public’s input in evaluating our 
efforts to increase representation in immigration court proceedings. During the meeting, 
agency leadership will summarize feedback received during its April series of listening sessions, 
discuss steps EOIR has taken since those meetings, and share ideas for future initiatives as we 
collaborate to strengthen pro bono representation in immigration courts.  

Following that discussion, agency leadership will welcome stakeholder input regarding ways to 
increase pro bono representation for Dedicated Dockets.  

DATE: Sept. 21, 2023   
TIME: 2 p.m. – 3 p.m. Eastern Time   
LOCATION: Live via Webex - Meeting Registration 

All media inquiries should be directed to the Communications and Legislative Affairs Division at 
pao.eoir@usdoj.gov.  
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